John Perry Primary School Charles Road Dagenham Essex RM10 8UR Tel: 020 8270 4622

Email: office@johnperry.bardaglea.org.uk

Head Teacher: Mr W Pedro



28.05.2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to say well done to all the children for their first full half term back to school. We are so proud of what the children are achieving in their learning.

Over this half term in Maths we will be focusing on addition and subtraction, place value, measurement and shapes. In English, we will be looking at the book 'Beegu' and through this text we will be developing our writing skills.

In our foundation subjects, we will be starting a number of new topics. We will be studying Geography and our topic will be 'The Four Seasons', where we will be learning about the four seasons and the changes that occur. In addition to this, we will be looking at the topic 'Seasonal changes' in Science. In PSHE, children will be learning about how to look after their money. In D&T, we will be learning cooking skills and making a fruit kebab.

Please note that the swimming term for Year 1 pupils has now finished. Children will now have another PE session in place of swimming. Please send your child into school in their PE kit on both days.

All children should have access to Times Tables Rock Stars, Bug Club and Purple Mash, so please remember to use these resources when at home. If you have any problems logging on to any of these resources, then please let your child's class teacher know. Our Year 1 email address is: year1@johnperry.bardaglea.org.uk if you need to contact us so that we can support you further.

Once again thank you all for your hard work.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Lester, Miss Cridland, Miss Dharmarajan and Miss Akther

Year 1 Team













